
 
October 2020 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
The online world poses an ever-increasing risk to children and it is important that schools, parents and 
carers work together to take an active role in teaching children and young people about online dangers 
and how to act safely when using the internet. 
 
We have a series of safeguarding and support services links on our website that you can access via the 
home page, and I would like to draw your attention to the Parent Info service in our online safety section. 
Parent Info is a collaboration between Parent Zone and CEOP that aims to provide parents and children 
with help and advice in a digital world. 
 
It can be accessed directly via the following link, where you can register for free and gain the most up to 
date support from leading experts and organisations. 
 
https://parentinfo.org/ 
 
The aim is to help empower you and your children with the knowledge and skills to be safe whilst online. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Marcus Philpott 
Assistant Vice Principal 
 

https://parentinfo.org/

